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David Hutchings
BEAGLE DRIVE, 20, BEAGLE DRIVE, ARUNDEL, BN18 ONY

| Objection

I am wholly in objection to this waste Incinerator being built here. Firstly it is sited far too near, only
350 metrs. from many peoples homes and will increase the health risk to anyone with asthma or
similar respitary problems. It also is far larger than originally conceived in the plans that we as
residents were shown. Apart from these facts the traffic at the moment going into the Business
technology park is almost non stop with large container lorries, waste skip container trucks and small
vans which are damaging the environment for all of us here with their pollution. This fact coupled with
what we are told will be 120 large recycling Lorries per daywill increase enormously the traffic
congestion here and all along the A259 which is already most days jammed up. Surely Grundon should
look to re-siting this large structure on land at least a mile from peoples homes Why can it not be built
on all the available land north of the A259 Felpham by pass which as far as I can see is deserted with
no residential dwelling within a mile or more. I do hope that the Council will strongly consider my
objection to this planning.
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